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Roberta DiMezza

From: Kim George <kim.george20@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 26, 2025 8:22 AM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: 2nd Amendment H5436,

House Committee, 
 
I am a Rhode Island resident, registered voter and taxpayer. I do not support the bill 
H5436  being sponsored by Jason Knight. I do not want any further infringements on my 
Second Amendment rights.  
I support responsible gun ownership.  
 
 
Thank you, 
Kimberly George 
East Providence, RI 


